
 

Public Notice: Weekend & Night Work – Cargo Way 

Flush Line 

What: Starting on May 14th, SFPUC contractor JMB will be onsite 

to continue sewer work and construct a sewer manhole on 3rd 

Street between Cargo Way and Levon Hagop Nishkian Bridge.  
 

There may be noticeable noise, vibration, dust, parking & traffic 

impacts in the work zone and disruption to normal neighborhood 

activity. We apologize for the inconvenience this work may cause.  

Southbound 3rd Street will be closed, and a traffic detour will be in 

place.  
 

When: May 14th to May 16th (*) 

(*) Weather/construction issues may postpone/cancel this work. 

 
Si necesita ayuda en español llame al (415) 554-3289.  

Kung kailangan ninyo ng tulong sa Filipino mangyaring tumawag sa (415) 554-3289.  

如果您需要中文協助、請致電 (415) 554-3289. 

 

April 20, 2021 
 

Who: JMB will perform this work.  
 

Night & Weekend Work Hours:  

- Fri, May 14th 9pm to Sun, May 16th  

9am  
 

Contact  
- Contractor: (510) 421-1956 

- SFPUC: (415) 554-3233 (hotline), 

info@sfwater.org  

- 3-1-1 
 

This work is being done on the weekend 

to avoid high traffic volumes during the 

weekday. 

mailto:info@sfwater.org


 

 

Communications and Public Outreach 

525 Golden Gate Avenue, 12th Floor 

San Francisco, CA 94102 

 

What to Expect During Construction  
 

* Sewer Services will not be affected by  

this work.  

 

* Traffic lanes on southbound 3rd Street 

between Cargo Way and Cesar Chavez  

will be closed during construction.  

Vehicles will be directed to travel on  

Illinois Street. See detour map. 

 

* Follow posted signage on site. Businesses 

and residents in the work zone will  

maintain access to their driveways  

and entrances during construction.  

 


